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(CHARLOTTE, NC) – Mecklenburg County Deputy Involved in Accident 

 

(CHARLOTTE, NC) – On Monday, July 17, 2023, at 9:15pm Deputy T. Oliver with the Mecklenburg County 

Sheriff’s Office (MCSO) was involved in a car accident while on duty. Deputy Oliver was responding to 

assist another MCSO Deputy when a driver struck his patrol vehicle. Deputy Oliver was taken by Medic 

to Atrium Health Carolina Medical Center where he was treated and released. There were no reported 

injuries to the other driver. 

 

“We are relieved that Deputy Oliver is now safely at home, resting and recovering,” said Sheriff 

McFadden. “I’d like to extend a heartfelt thank you to Medic for responding swiftly. We look forward to 

seeing Deputy Oliver continue to serve our community once he has fully recovered.” 

 

### 

mailto:Bradley.Smith@mecklenburgcountync.gov

